
Announcements 
10-27-2024 

 
Today’s Community Meal is being sponsored and served by St. Charles members The Walker 

Family. If you are thinking of sponsoring a meal, please contact Georgia Kingsley.  

 

Just a reminder that our annual Alumni Sunday is next Sunday.  

 

Envelopes for donations to the victims of Hurricane Helene are on the back table. All 

donations are tax deductible as we will send them to Catholic Charities USA. You can put your 

donations in next week’s collection, drop them off at the rectory, or mail your donation to the 

rectory. 

 

There are also pink envelopes on the back table for the Annual Catholic Charities collection. 

  

Religious Education classes for children and teens are offered on the first and third Sundays of 

month following mass. We are meeting in the large classroom off the stage. Children Liturgy of 

the Word follows the same pattern during mass for children Pre-K-1st grade. Please see Joni 

Scott, Director of Faith Formation for additional information. 

 

Starting next Sunday and continuing for all the Sundays in November, we will have an artificial 

pumpkin in the back of the church on one of the tables. Please use the markers provided and 

write on the pumpkin, something that you are thankful for. Please make it one or two words 

only so that the pumpkin will last for the entire month. When you come in the following week, 

you can do the same thing. At the end of the month, we will put the pumpkin away until next 

year and then bring it out with another new pumpkin and repeat the process. 

 

 

 

 


